Chairman Morisky and Board of Fisheries Members,

You have already received AC7 — comments submitted by the fisheries subcommittee of the Matanuska Valley Fish and Game Advisory Committee. These comments were submitted as subcommittee comments, since the full Committee was short of a quorum at our January 22, 2020 meeting (the day before submission deadline).

At our February 5, 2020 meeting, the full Advisory Committee adopted all proposal positions taken by the fisheries subcommittee. Therefore, we wanted to inform the board that AC7 now is the position of the full committee.

Undrew M. Couch

Andrew N. Couch, acting secretary